
 

Effective Jun. 11, 2024, 
Walter Rios, MD,  
will no longer be 

practicing medicine at WellMed. 
 

Patients of Dr. Rios may continue care at 
WellMed at Garland.  

 
Patients can obtain copies of their medical 

records at: 
WellMed at Garland 

601 Clara Barton, Suite 100                               
Garland, TX 75042 

Phone: 1-972-276-1779 
Fax: 1-972-276-5560 

 
 
 
 


